
 

Rome, 13 January 2021 
 
 

 

Cancellation of the “Una vita per la vita” prize 2021 

 

 

After taking into account aspects that were not considered in the original decision, the 

School of Bioethics will withhold from offering the prize to Fr. Frank Pavone. We apologize 

for any trouble that this has caused. We thank all people who value, love, respect and defend 

human life. The next edition of “Una vita per la vita” will be offered in 2022.  

 

 

Fr. David Koonce, L.C. 

Academic Vice Rector 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


